
 

Springfield Junior School 

Our Early Help Offer 

What is Early Help? 

Early Help means providing help for children, young people and families as 

soon as problems start to emerge or where it is likely that issues will impact 

negatively on children’s outcomes. Early Help can be provided at any stage in a 

child or young person’s life. 

There are many reasons why Early Help is sometimes needed. Getting the right 

information and support at the right time ensures that support is focused and 

tailored to need. 

What can we offer? 

At Springfield we pride ourselves on our inclusive ethos and focus on helping 

every child to achieve the best outcomes possible in all aspects of life. Early 

Help is a term that describes much of the everyday work at Springfield where 

we offer the following: 

• Inclusion and Family Support Leader (Mrs Parker) 

• Inclusion Team staff who are fully trained and accredited to deliver a 

range of interventions including Positive Play and Nurture 

• Inclusion Team staff who are fully trained and accredited to deliver 

Incredible Years parenting course 

• Signposting to external agencies 

• Close liaison and relationships with local community services (health, 

police, social care etc) 

• Referrals to external agencies for children requiring additional support. 

This can include support with learning, behaviour, social and emotional 

needs, mental health, physical health and well-being. 

•  

Mrs Parker is available via appointment for any advice about concerns you may 

have about your child or personal circumstances. Some of the things she may 



be able to help you with include support regarding your child’s behaviour; 

getting your child to school on time and good attendance; signposting to 

services and agencies to support your family; help with change such as divorce, 

separation or bereavement; any anxieties or worries you or your child may 

have. 

 To make an appointment to see Mrs Parker please contact the school office on 

01283 217855 or via email at info@springfield.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Don’t forget that class teachers and TAs are also available to address any initial 

concerns you may have and can be contacted via the office or Class Dojo. 

Alternatively, you may catch them on the playground at the end of the day. 

 

Where Early Help is not successful, escalation to outside agencies may be 

required. This will be discussed with you as a parent except in cases where a 

child is considered to be at immediate risk of harm. 

 

If any child is in immediate danger it is the responsibility of every adult to 

respond to this. If you are concerned that a child is suffering or is at risk of 

significant harm, please contact Call Derbyshire on 01629 533190 

immediately. 
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